

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO Port

DATE:

February 15, 2013

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 13-0181

City Streets - Closing - A Portion of Fremont Avenue and 2 Portions of Martin

Luther King, Jr. Boulevard

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill 13-0181. The condemning and closing of this portion of Fremont Avenue and 2 portions of Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard will allow for the further development of the UMB BioPark. BDC respectfully requests that Bill No. 13-0181 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Kaliope Parthemos Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill13/13-0181



